
Traffic  delays  this  week
between Tahoma and Tahoe City

Caltrans  is  alerting  motorists  of  traffic
restrictions and to allow additional travel time
on Highway 89 from Tahoe City to Tahoma.

Motorists can expect one-way traffic control restrictions and
up to 10 minute delays from now through 10am Friday.

Southwest Gas Corporation of Carson City is scheduled to do
utility work.
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